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21st March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Residential 

The year 10 students who went on the residential trip this week have returned after an adventurous 

few days of lots of outdoor activities. They reported that they had lots of fun. They all gave each of the 

activities a good go and showed lots of independence too. They had great weather too and were able 

to make the most of the outdoors in the sunshine.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day 

All pupils were given a Red Nose today in school. Some of them may have made their way home!  

Key Stage 2 and Key Stage 4 who had assemblies today had lots of red nose related fun during their 

assemblies.  

Local Offer 

With the Easter break coming up in a couple of weeks please do check in on the Southwark local offer 

to see what clubs and activities are on offer. If you need any support around accessing this, please do 

ask us. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy  

Head of School 


